
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
FEBRUARY 22, 2021 

 
HENDERSON COUNTY ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

HENDERSONVILLE, NC 
SOLID WASTE TRANSFER STATION PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT 

 
 

RECIEPT AND OPENING OF BIDS:  Sealed Bids for the construction of Asphalt Replacement at the Solid 
Waste Transfer Station at 191 Transfer Station Drive, Hendersonville, NC will be received at the Office of 
the Engineer – Joel Setzer, PE, Vaughn & Melton Consulting Engineers, Sylva, NC 2877 until 2:00 PM 
(Local Time) on Tuesday, March 16, 2021, at which time bids will be opened. 
 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK:  Below is a list of the contract proposal bid items 
 

Description Unit Est. Qty 
Mobilization LS 1 
Construction Surveying LS 1 
Grading LS 1 
Aggregate Base Course Tons 211 
Base Course, Type B 25.0C Tons 700 
Binder Course, Type I 19.0C Tons 440 
Surface Course, Type S 9.5B Tons 40 
Surface Course, Type S 9.5C Tons 350 
Traffic Bearing Frame w/ 2 Grates 840.29 STD EA 1 
8" X 18" Concrete Curb LF 205 
Convert Existing JB/MH to Traffic Bearing Drop Inlet EA 1 
Thermo Pavement Marking Lines (4",90 MIL) LF 781 
Thermo Pavement Marking Symbol (90 MIL) EA 4 
Seeding & Mulching LS 1 

  
ADDENDUMS:  Addendums will be issued by Tuesday, March 8, 2021 at 5:00 PM (Local Time).  Cutoff for 
questions is Friday, March 5, 2021 at 5:00 PM (Local Time). 
 
COMPLETION OF WORK:  All work must be substantially completed by June 2, 2021 and within thirty 
(30) days of work beginning. 
 
PLANHOLDERS LIST, ADDENDUMS, AND BID TABULATION:  These documents will be made available 
upon request to Joel Setzer, PE by email at jbsetzer@vaughnmelton.com. 
 
The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is Vaughn & Melton Consulting Engineers, Inc. located at 
40 Colonial Square, Sylva, NC 28779.  Bidding Documents may be requested by email to Joel Setzer, PE  
at jbsetzer@vaughnmelton.com.   



 
Site visits can be arranged by calling Greg Wiggins, Solid Waste Director, at (828) 388-8377 between the 
hours 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM on Monday thru Friday.  Site visits will only be allowed by appointment. 
 
Bidding Documents may be obtained from the Issuing Office by email request to Joel Setzer, PE at 
jbsetzer@vaughnmelton.com.  Bidding Documents in PDF format provided by email are at no cost to 
prospective bidders.  Should a prospective bidder require a paper copy of the Bid Documents, they will 
be made available for a non-refundable fee of $100.00.  Details for obtaining paper copies can be 
obtained by email request to Joel Setzer, PE at jbsetzer@vaughnmelton.com.  Neither Henderson 
County nor Vaughn & Melton will be responsible for Bidding Documents and Addenda, if any, obtained 
from sources other than the Issuing Office. 
 

END OF ADVERTISEMENT 
 


